
 

To : All Parents 

From : Stella Wong, Executive Director 

Re : 
Spread of Covid-19 Cluster and Declaration of  your 
Residential Building having Confirmed Covid Cases   

Date : 12th March, 2021 

Circular No : WDM003/2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware, there is a newly identified Covid-19 cluster that started in a popular fitness 
centre in Sai Ying Pun District. The situation is evolving and a number of international schools and  
banks have been impacted. In order to ensure the safety of our students and staffs at our centre, 
we would like to remind parents/carers again to notify us if the residential blocks you reside in 
has confirmed Covid-19 cases.  
 
On the other hand,  if you would like to keep your child at home in light of the outbreak of this 
new Covid-19 cluster around Mid-Levels and Pokfulam community, please let us know as we will 
arrange Zoom or home programme for your child.    
 
Besides, as a gentle reminder, if your child is feeling sick and/or having symptoms of Upper 
Respiratory Tract Infections, please keep him/her at home and consult a doctor immediately.  
 
To ensure that this measure is strictly enforced, all parents, caregivers and visitors will continue 
to fill out an updated “Health Declaration” form that includes declaring if your residential building 
has any confirmed Covid-19 cases within the past 14 days.  
 
As the situation involving the Ursus Fitness Centre is emerging, we will keep a close eye on the 
ongoing situation of the Coronavirus Infection and keep you apprised of latest updates and the 
arrangement regarding our service provision.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter to ensure you, your children and everyone at 
Watchdog keeping well and healthy.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Ms Pinky, our Administrative 
Secretary (Hong Kong Centre) at 25217364 or Ms Abby, our Administrative Secretary (Jordan 
Centre) at 23779666. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 

Stella Wong 
Executive Director 
 


